
THE DARK SIDE OF THE WARRIOR BEOWULF

When Beowulf does defeat Grendel (facing him unarmed, literally tearing him limb from limb), it is a great victory, of
course, and earns Beowulf great glory. His subsequent defeat of Grendelâ€™s mother, and of the dragon, only further
increases his reputation. In the epic poem.

The warriors form a kind of brotherhood linked by loyalty to their lord. Kibin does not guarantee the accuracy,
timeliness, or completeness of the essays in the library; essay content should not be construed as advice. We
also hear, in a tangential story the Finnsburg lai , about a grieving woman whose offspring have been
murdered. Having told him of Heremod ll. The middle barrow has not been excavated. So Grendel's mother's
perspective is alluded to very obliquely. Wisdom without strength is likewise admirable, but insufficient. An
elaborate history of characters and their lineages is spoken of, as well as their interactions with each other,
debts owed and repaid, and deeds of valour. While "themes" inherited narrative subunits for representing
familiar classes of event, such as the "arming the hero", [56] or the particularly well-studied "hero on the
beach" theme [57] do exist across Anglo-Saxon and other Germanic works, some scholars conclude that
Anglo-Saxon poetry is a mix of oral-formulaic and literate patterns, arguing that the poems both were
composed on a word-by-word basis and followed larger formulae and patterns. Likewise, before he dives into
the mere, he asks Hrothgar to take his retainers under his wing if he does not return ll. Monsters and heroes If
we push this reading further, though, things get more complicated. The cremation and burial, with treasure,
marks Beowulf's transformation from a king into an ancestor. Beowulf states this with pride, and he has reason
to be proud of it. Beowulf's experiences have changed him. He always remembers the possibility that he might
die; it just does not stop him from taking heroic action. When the western mound to the left in the photo was
excavated in , the finds showed that a powerful man was buried in a large barrow, c. Grendel's mother pulls
him in, and she and Beowulf engage in fierce combat. Cook suggested a Homeric connection due to equivalent
formulas, metonymies , and analogous voyages. During the preparation for the two other monster fights, he is
just as aware of his mortality. There is another reason to be sceptical of Leyerle's views. Lawrence to
reposition his view, and entertain the possibility that certain elements in the saga such as the waterfall in place
of the mere retained an older form. Strength without wisdom would make a person quarrelsome and
untrustworthy, like Heremod, who was blessed with strength but turned his rage onto his own friends. These
parallels between monsters and heroes are not lost on the poet. The main events of the story, the three monster
fights, demonstrate his courage, and he is praised for it repeatedly. First battle: Grendel[ edit ] Beowulf begins
with the story of Hrothgar, who constructed the great hall Heorot for himself and his warriors. It is acts of
courage that win a warrior glory, so Beowulf's fearlessness flows directly from his desire for glory, which is
stressed both in the last lines of the poem, and in several of Beowulf's speeches e. Hrothgar and his people,
helpless against Grendel, abandon Heorot. As a result, the second scribe's script retains more archaic dialectic
features, which allow modern scholars to ascribe the poem a cultural context. However, as Chase points out,
Oswine's desire to shun disgrace and gain glory in battle is not equated with pride, even though in this
religious context, the writer could be expected to describe his hero's choice as good, and the other option as
evil Chase, p. Historical background[ edit ] Approximate central regions of tribes mentioned in Beowulf, with
the location of the Angles in Angeln. First, when they run away, he reminds them how they swore to return
their lord's gifts in battle ll. You know how looking at a math problem similar to the one you're stuck on can
help you get unstuck? Neither Oswine nor his author conclude that the generous spirit which makes the king's
men want so much to fight his enemies is wrong or not to be admired, or that in determining to break off the
fight, the king is resisting the blandishments of pride or cupidity Chase, p  Tolkien 's long-awaited translation
edited by his son, Christopher was published in as Beowulf: A Translation and Commentary. Some
Anglo-Saxons might have understood from the ritual surrounding Beowulf's funeral and monument created for
him that Beowulf was here deified. What are they? His men, upon seeing this and fearing for their lives,
retreat into the woods. The only time he is charged with a lack of bravery or inappropriate behaviour is before
he has had a chance to prove himself. Beowulf would not have been a heroic poem but a romantic fable about
the battle between good monsters and bad monsters Robinson, p. The first scribe made a point of carefully
regularizing the spelling of the original document by using the common West Saxon language and by avoiding
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any archaic or dialectical features.


